September 24, 2018

Georg

City Hall Demolition Project #2002
ADDENDUM |
Important Notice to Vendors

Please note that due to the severe flooding anticipated to arrive in our area this
week, the mandatory pre bid walkthrough scheduled for Wednesday, September

26 at 10:00 am will be postponed.

We are currently working to secure a date, and will update you as soon as possible.
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